POLICE

PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: October 22, 2018

The Napoleon Police Department and Henry County Sheriff's Office will be
participating in the National Drug Take Back on October 27, 2018 from 10 a.m. — 2
p.m. The collection sites are in the lobbies of the Napoleon Police Department and
The Henry County Sheriff's Office.

As a reminder, drugs are to be emptied and removed from any packaging into a
clear bag; then deposited into the collection box. No liquids are accepted.

Saturday, October 27 | 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.
DEA TakeBack.com
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